
  

  

Branch President’s Corner 
    Hello Shipmates and Ladies, 

 

We had a good October meeting, and some good info is forthcoming. First off, 

let me say this: The Annual Veterans Day Parade on Saturday 9 November will 

not have an FRA Float this year due to low turnout and the Golf Tournament. 

Sad to say, but we seem to have problems with multiple tasks on a given day.  

This year’s Branch & Unit Christmas party will be held on Friday, the 20
th

 of 

December, more info will provided as to time, menu and entertainment. 

There will be a cake cutting ceremony, celebrating the US Marine Corps 

birthday, let’s all show up and show support for our brothers and sisters of 

the Jarhead Clan.  There will be wreath laying ceremony off the USS Yorktown 

on Saturday, 7 December. We are now in the Holiday period which is 

comprised of Halloween, Thanksgiving and Christmas, and that brings to mind 

the Annual Toys for Tots campaign is underway, so everybody bring a toy in 

its wrapper, and let’s fill up some boxes for the Marines. 

I’m sure I’ve left out a lot of information, but if you’re reading this, then 

you’te reading the bulletin, so, good keep reading. Again, we’re looking for a 

couple committee chairmen, one of which is the Americanism, Patriotism 

Committee. I would like to take the time to thank the Home Managers for 

taking this task in hand. Shipmate PNP Mucheck and Shipmate Pepper are 

going to handle the essay contestant search, but we are gonna use the BOD to 

do most of the legwork in getting the essay rules and applications out to the 

schools. 

Nate Nathan – President Branch 269 

 

That’s about it Shipmates and Ladies…..Come out 

and support your Branch & Unit, come out and 

support your Home. Thank you’ 

 
  

In LPS, 
Nate Nathan, 
FRA Low Country Branch 269, 

Branch President. 
  

BRANCH OFFICERS 

President – Norris Nathan              Vice-President -  Harry Nettles 

Treasurer -  PNP Don Mucheck      Secretary    -       John Tharp 

Jr. Past President –  RPSE Laurie Bailey 

 

BRANCH BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

PRPSE Fred Bolz Don Barton Skip Chilton 

Cindy Bryan Robert Gay Ken Hutchison 

Ron Lamon Larry Pepper Bobbi Sutton 

   

 

  Chaplain - Bobbi Sutton                Ways & Means - Cindy Bryan 

  Master-at-Arms-Ken Hutchinson   Historian - Mike Sparks 

  Amer/Pat – Vacant                Youth Activities –Donald Barton 

  Membership – Cindy Bryan          Essay Contest – Vacant 

  By-Laws – PNP Don Mucheck     Parliamentarian –  PNP Don Mucheck 

  PRelations – John Tharp                Legislative Affairs - PRPSE Fred Bolz 

  VAVS-PRPSE Fred Bolz              WEB Master – RPSE Laurie Bailey 

 

LOW COUNTRY HOME, INC. 

99 Wisteria Road - (843) 569-2692 

Home Chairman – Skip Chilton 

Admin Secretary-Bobbi Sutton         Financial Sec- Gerald Korinek 

Director – Trish Chilton             Director –  Ken Hutchinson 

Director -  John Lookabill             Director – Ron Lamon    

Director –Trish Chilton                      Director – John Tharp 

Director – Marilyn Tharp                   Director – Cindy Bryan 

Director -  Harry Nettles              Director – Corrine Janney 

                                 

Home Manager – PNP Don Mucheck and Larry Pepper 

Hours of Operation 

                      Mon-Thur  1000-2200          Fri 1000-2400  

                      Sat 1000- 2400                      Sun 1000 – 2000 

                       Happy Hour – 1600 – 1900 Monday - Friday 

Fleet Reserve Association, Low Country Branch 269 

http://www.fra269.org  (Local) 

      http://www.fra.org         (National) 

http://facebook.com/groups/frabranch269 

 

Branch 269 

Goose Creek 

South Carolina 

 

November, 2019 

Scuttlebutt 

LAFRA UNIT 269 
UNIT OFFICERS 

President – Linda Cox Vice President – Annie Bain 
Secretary – Marilyn Tharp Treasurer – RVPSE Gale Nathan 

Jr. Past President – PRPSE Gail Bolz  

UNIT BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

Mary Lopez Trish Chilton Benita Kinlaw 
Anne Barton Kathy Sorenson NFS Pat Suckow 
Theresa Milligan   

 

 

 

 

In Loyalty, Protection and Service Unit President, Linda Cox 

 

 

 

 

 

LAFRA UNIT 269  

Appointees & Committee Chairs 

Chaplain – Trish Chilton        Amer/Pat – Benita Kinlaw 

Sergeant-at-Arms –                        VAVS – PRPSE Gail Bolz 

             Kathy Sorenson                       Theresa Milligan 

Welfare –Benita Kinlaw/Annie Bain  Parliamentarian—PRPSE Gail Bolz 

Youth Activities—Mary Lopez     Merry Widows-Esther Ellisor 

             PRPSE Gail Bolz 

Audit—NFS Pat Suckow                 Unit Activities—PRPSE Gail Bolz 

             and Trish Chilton                                           and Mary Lopez 

Hospital – Trish Chilton                 Publicity – Anne Barton                                            

Ship’s Store  - Mary Lopez 

 

http://www.fra269.org/
http://www.fra.org/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

LOYALTY  --  PROTECTION  --  SERVICE 
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Deepest Sympathy is extended to the family of 
Cwo4 Fred Aldridge, HMC Lewis E. Steed, RMC Wendall Calloway, PRPSE 

Frank Smith, PNP J.C. Eblen 
Who transferred to the Staff of the Supreme Commander. 

Several Shipmates were in the hospital-Jerry Farr, Joe Hayes, Don Mook, 

George Scharf, Darlene Hines and Jimmy Kimbrell 

Anyone knowing of any illness or death among our Shipmates or Unit 

members please contact: 

Branch Chaplain Bobbi Sutton @ 879-9473 or  

Unit Chaplain Kathy Sorenson @ 568-7668. 

 

Renewal List 
Membership & Retention:  

As of 3 October 2019 membership roster – 910 in good standing; 4 new, 

reinstated or transfers in; 9 past due; 0 suspended and 28 ready to renew by 31 

October 2019. 

New, Reinstated and Transfer In Shipmates:  James Bellemare, Sulu Marshall, 

Charles McAhan, Cesar Sam 

Ready to Renew by 30 September 2019:  Kathryn Abell, Robert Beilstein, Helen 

Breen, Robert Call, James Day,  Oscar Diano, Robert Gay, Melvin Harper, Terrell 

Heath, , William Hunter, William Jenkins, Stephen Lloyd, Rocco Losito, Tyler Lund,  

Lowell Mills, Richard Nolan, Kenneth Pilcher, Daniel Peling, Wilmer Shirey, Robert 

Shoecraft, Fred South, Samuel Wright 

Past due:  Lee Barkley, Jerry Baster, Jr., James Breen, Zachary Browne, Mike 

Ciesielko, Erin Moseley Wyatt Nelson, Rielly Nemec, Leonard Ogle 

Suspended:  None 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

New, Reinstated and Transfer In Shipmates:  Alan Chambers, 

Michael Cline, Frederick Granger, Christian LaForce, Larry Sanders, 

Thomas Sullivan, Gordon Williams, Brad Wonderling  

 

Ready to Renew by 30 June 2019:  Lee Barkley, Jerry Baxter, Jr., 

James Breen, Zachary Browne, Mike Ciasielko, Mark Erwin, David 

McCann, Erin Moseley, Wyatt Nelson, Rielly Nemec, Harry Nettles, 

Leonard Ogle, John Priest, William Reed, Bell Sellers,  

 

 

Ralph Brown, Jr., Robin Buell, John Cardno, Raymond Clark, 

Edmund Collins, James Doman, Jay Duncan, Mike Eubiang, Stephen 

Everett, Joseph Gleason, Hugh Graham, James Griffin, William 

WELCOME ABOARD SHIPMATES 

James Bellemare Sulu Marshall Charles McAhan 

Cesar Sam   

 

To be Renewed by October 31: Yvonne Aguilera, Nancy Bullis, 

Elfriede Campbell, James Caraviello, Melanie Caraviello, Angela 

Clark, Julia Detwiler, George Ellison, Edward Gallagher, Joan 

Grainger, Toby Hunter, Patricia Martin, Lisa McDonald, Shirley 

McDonald, Elizabeth Mullins, Ann O’Brian, Jacqueline Paxton, 

Patricia Pruitt, Martha Pyatt, Linda Radwick, James Roellig.  

September 30: Pearl Korbisch, Rhonda McNally, Jody Oliver, Edith 

Weaver, Cynthia Young. 

Past Due: Kimberly Bailey, Karl Farber, Sandra Medley, Anna 

Moulden, Patty Russell, Denise Smith, Nancy Whittle, Kathleen 

Payne, Richard Donahue, Debbie Feeney, Pat Rein. 

Suspended: Cheryl Antley, Eva DuPree, Claudia Hucks, Velma Sells, 

Suzan Tarzwell. 

Past Due: Kimberly Bailey, Karl Farber, Sandra Medley, Anna 

Moulden, Patty Russell, Denise Smith, Nancy Whittle, Kathleen 

Payne, Richard Donahue, Debbie Feeney, Pat Rein. 

Suspended: Cheryl Antley, Eva DuPree, Claudia Hucks, Velma Sells, 

Suzan Tarzwell.  

 

 

BRANCH MEMBERSHIP REPORT 

New or Reinstated Members – 4 

Transferred into Low Country Branch 269 – 1 

Transferred from Branch 269 –  

Ready to renew – 28 

Members past due – 9 

Suspended members - 0  

Transferred to the Staff of the Supreme Commander – 1 

TOTAL MEMBERS IN GOOD STANDING AS OF 3 October, 2019 - 910 

 

BRANCH & UNIT CHAPLAINS’ PEW 

Deepest Sympathy is extended to the families 

of CWO 3 Lee Young 

Anyone knowing of any illness or death among our 

Shipmates or Unit members please contact: 

Branch Chaplain Bobbi Sutton @ 843-879-9473 or  

Unit Chaplain Trish Chilton @ 843-793-4896 

From the Branch Secretary tharpj@sc.rr.com   

(843-709-8520) 

When a member has an anniversary date for a 

membership pin you will receive a post card that you 

will be presented the pin at the next General Assembly 

meeting.  If you do not make arrangements to have the 

pin mailed to you it will not be mailed.  To send the pin 

will be $10.00 as most pins are now $10.00 Your name 

will also appear in the newsletter for continuous 

membership 

MADAM PREZ’S TIDBIT 

It’s time for turkey,  dressing and pumpkin pie!  What more 

could we ask for. 

As the year winds down, we still have work to do. The Marine 

Corps Birthday is November 7 at 7pm for the cake cutting 

party. The Veterans Day indoor picnic is on   Nov.11. Hope to 

see everyone there with your favorite desserts. We are still busy 

Collecting snacks for the Fisher House. They are very grateful 

for the donations. 

The widows Luncheon is on Nov.12 at ll:30.  The next Unit 

Luncheon is Nov. 19 at ll:30 AM at the “Olive Garden”. Hope 

to see you there.  

Nov. 28th is Thanksgiving Day. Hope you all get to be with 

family.  

If you or a Unit member need our help, please call me or the 

Chaplin   We will find a way to help.  

 

In Loyalty, Protection and Service -Unit President, Linda Cox 

 

mailto:tharpj@sc.rr.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BRANCH TREASURER’S REPORT 

Operations $  10,414.16 

Savings $  4,622.77 

Certificate of Deposit $10,640.43 

Total $25,677.36 

FRA HOME TREASURER’S REPORT 
Checking Account $ 7,604.34 

Credit Card account $ 6,638.31 

Building Fund $51,683.43 

 

WEEKLY DRAWING at THE HOME 

Names drawn lately:  10/1 – Charles Bell, not signed; 10/8 – Muureen 
Williams signed, not present;  10/15 – John Lemiex- not signed; 10/22 

Thomas Sullivan not signed.     You must be a member of the Branch or Unit in 

good standing and you must be signed in the log.  You can sign up until 1800 

hours, the day of the drawing.  The drawing is held every Tuesday night at 2030 
hours. 

There is no cap on the Weekly Drawing 
 

 

 

Branch Continuous Memberships – November, 2019  

William Curley 47 yrs Alfred Bauer 21 yrs Miguel Emerson 10 yrs Angela Chapman 3 yrs 

Thomas Evans 47 yrs Francis Bohannan 19 yrs Richard Dougherty 8 yrs Cubit Robinson 3 yrs 

Robert Jaeger 47 yrs Terry Ellis 19 yrs Richard Hebert 8 yrs Larry Rosselot 3 yrs 

Joseph Wiehl 45 yrs James Hutton 19 yrs William Hunnell 8 yrs Ernest Smith 2 yrs 

Emmette Boone  Jr. 44 yrs Thomas Krieger 19 yrs Michael LeCompte 8 yrs Misty Wilson 2 yrs 

Hubert Pearce 44 yrs David Smith 19 yrs Joseph  Perillo 8 yrs Michael Barrett 1 yr 

Richard Cleeve Jr. 43 yrs Lawrence Denapoli 16 yrs Larry Walton 8 yrs James Ezzell Sr. 1 yr 

Dominador Jimenez 42 yrs James Heath 16 yrs Joseph Chapman III 7 yrs Donnell  Blewer 1 yr 

Richard Best 41 yrs Bill Ansel 14 yrs Mellisa Curtis 7 yrs Michael Goad 1 yr 

Arthur Pittman 41 yrs Richard Day 14 yrs James Walker 6 yrs Mashelle Kloppel 1 yr 

Raymond Montminy 39 yrs Carmelo Olmo r. 14 yrs Russell Hale 4 yrs Daniel Lehman 1 yr 

Millard Driscoll 36 yrs Timothy McNally 13 yrs Joseph Hayes Jr. 4 yrs Shawn Perry 1 yr 

Merle Knapp 27 yrs John Merrill 13 yrs Charles Wood 4 yrs Matthew Ratliff 1 yr 

Thomas Blalock 27 yrs Randy Reed 13 yrs Dennis Bowles 3 yrs Dylan Simmons 1 yr 

Clemmis Floyd 27 yrs Kelly Rusboldt 13 yrs John Bolen 3 yrs David Thomas 1 yr 

William Johnson 27 yrs John Sloane 13 yrs Glenn Little 3 yrs Edward Tucker 1 yr 

Donald Sponic 27 yrs Edward Stank 13 yrs David Mayeres 3 yrs Michael Wright 1 yr 

Thomas Chilton 24 yrs Fayette Thornal 13 yrs Walter Johnston 3 yrs   

 

 

Unit Continuous Memberships – November, 2019  

Yvonne Aguilera 18 yrs Nancy Bullis 13 yrs Rosamond Milligan 3 yrs Holly Gordon 1 yr 

Martha Pyatt 18 yrs Ann O’ Brien 12 yrs Linda Rawick 3 yrs Lisa McDonald 1 yr 

Angela Clark 17 yrs Patricia Martin 8 yrs Toby Hunter 2 yrs Patricia Pruitt 1 yr 

Joan Grainger 15 yrs Jacqueline Paxton 8 yrs Julia Detwiler 1 yr James Roellig 1 yr 

Elfriede Campbell 14 yrs Shirley McDonald 4 yrs Edward Gallagher 1 yr Melanie Caraviello 1 yr 

Elizabeth Mullins 14 yrs George Ellison 3 yrs     

 

From the Branch Secretary 

HAS YOUR PHONE NUMBER, EMAIL AND ADDRESS CHANGE 
 

 There has been a few continuous membership or other correspondence that has been 

mailed to a member but the card was returned.  Some members do not have email or phone 

number on the roster.  The Branch Secretary will be trying to contact all members to update your 

information.  All members can contact the Branch Secretary at tharpj@sc.rr.com or phone 843-

709-8520 to update information or, if you have a computer you can get on your profile page using 

your membership number and make a password to update your own profile. 

Communications is the key to being able to contact members 

 

mailto:tharpj@sc.rr.com
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If you are a Branch 269 or Unit 269 member, come on in to the Low Country Home on your birthday for a FREE BIRTHDAY LUNCH.  It’s your choice 

from the lunch specials of the day.  If your birthday falls on a weekend, stop by Friday or Monday. 

Thomas Blizard 11/01 Lewis Miller 11/06 William Adams 11/15 Lawrence Case 11/20 

Ronald Henderson 11/01 Douglas Perkins 11/06 Jeanette Gombash 11/15 David Clemmons 11/20 

Danny Leonhardt 11/01 Larry Starland 11/06 Thomas  Blalock 11/15 Thomas Hall 11/20 

Angela Rast 11/01 Lyle Smith 11/06 JONES KERSEY 11/15 Hames Heath  11/20 

Donald Wolfe 11/01 Rodney McKanna 11/07 Larry Larkins 11/15 Edward Oleary 11/21 

James Finney 11/02 Robert  Beilstein 11/08 Gerald Ott 11/15 Roger Rader 11/21 

Christian LaForce 11/02 Terry Gomez 11/08 Gary Crozier 11/16 Richard Best 11/22 

Paul Langan 11/02 Raymond Pease 11/08 Olin Frye 11/16 Kathryn Abelli 11/23 

Richard Miley 11/02 Robert Gay 11/09 Michael Leclair 11/16 Joseph Ondo 11/23 

Charles Wood 11/02 Robert Hughes 11/09 Lorenzo Mailum 11/17 Thomas Lawson 11/24 

Dwight Weatherly ̀ 11/03 Kenneth Gray 11/10 David Mueller ̀ 11/17 Jeffrey Elliott 11/26 

Stacy Power 11/04 Brian Cecil 11/11 David Newby 11/17 Leonard Monning 11/26 

William Robinson 11/04 John Shaak 11/11 Emmette Boone Jr. 11/18 Leonard Ogle 11/26 

Richard Lawwell 11/05 Sarah Soldalike 11/11 Kenneth Pilcher 11/18 James Kenney 11/27 

Howard Miles 11/05 HARRY GRAY JR. 11/12 Fredrick Wolstencroft 11/18 John Stroman 11/27 

John Newby 11/05 William Johnson 11/12 David Johnson 11/19 Peter Wizes 11/29 

Kevin Patton 11/05 John Bolwen 11/13 Linwood Murrow 11/19 Kieth Deliteris 11/30 

Charles Baylor 11/06 Gareld Landis 11/14   James Houchin 11/30 

Pedro Garcia 11/06     Ronnie Kerstetter 11/30 

Herbert Hiatt 11/06       

Correction for October 20 for Skip Chilton. 

 

 

VOLUNTEER APPRECIATION FORM 
Do you know a shipmate, auxiliary member or staff member who you see going the extra mile or has done a special project 

around the home that you want to recognize?  We now have a Volunteer Appreciation Form that you can submit to give that person 

special recognition.  It is attached to this newsletter so completed forms can be submitted by e-mail to lbailey009@sc.rr.com or put in 

the pass down log marked for Laurie Bailey.  There will be form blanks on the bulletin boards behind the pool tables at the home.   

After submission of the form, the award will be prepared and presented at the next branch meeting or unit meeting. 

 

 

On October 23, 1983, two truck bombs struck buildings in 

Beirut, Lebanon, housing American and French service 

members of the Multinational Force in Lebanon (MNF), a 

military peacekeeping operation during the Lebanese Civil War. 
The attack killed 307 people: 241 U.S. and 58 French military 

personnel, six civilians, and two attackers. 

In remembrance to the people that died 

and their families 

The FRA, along with several other veterans service organizations, are working on a letter to the Department of Veteran's Affairs 

(VA) Secretary, Robert Wilkie, in reference to adding four diseases: hypertension, hypothyroidism, Parkinson's-like syndromes 

and hypertension to the list of diseases eligible for Agent Orange benefits. More than two years ago, Secretary Shulkin attempted 

to add additional health conditions to the list of diseases eligible for Agent Orange benefits, but the Office of Management and 

Budget (OMB), which is the White House budget office, blocked the effort, according to the Military Times. In 2016, scientists 

with the National Academies of Science, Engineering and Medicine recommended adding these ailments to the presumptive list.  

the presumptive list. The FRA will continue to monitor developments on this issue to ensure that veterans, who had their health 

impaired by exposure to the Agent Orange herbicide, are cared for by the VA. 

 

mailto:lbailey009@sc.rr.com


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 

The Marine Corps Birthday is 

November 10.  The Fleet will be 

celebrating with a cake cutting 

on November 7 at 1900 

 
 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Congratulations to Billy Bunton (right) 

for 50 years of continuous 

membership, Samuel Wright (30 

years), Stephen Loyd (5 years) and 

Roger Gibson (10 years 

The United States Marine Corps corrected the identity of another one 
of the six men raising the American flag on Mount Surabachi in an 
iconic photo taken during the Battle of Iwo Jima in 1945, after new 
evidence was provided by three amateur historians. 

A Marine Corps board reviewed the new information from historians 
Dustin Spence, Stephen Foley and Brent Westemeyer, and 
determined Marine Cpl. Harold P. Keller was one of the men 
immortalized in the famous photo taken by Associated Press 
photographer Joe Rosenthal, not Pfc. Rene Gagnon, as had been 
previously believed. 

The same happened in 2016, when the Marine Corps determined 
another man in the photo had been misidentified. The man was 
identified as Pfc. Harold Schulz, and not Navy Petty Officer 2nd Class 
John Bradley, who had been involved in the first flag raising. Rosenthal's 

photo captured the second raising, when Marines lifted a larger U.S. flag on 

the mountain during the battle for the strategic island where 6,500 U.S. 

service members lost their lives. 

 

Flag raiser on Iwo Jima identified again 

https://abcnews.go.com/International/marines-acknowledge-man-iconic-1945-iwo-jima-photo/story?id=40072008
https://abcnews.go.com/US/marines-investigating-misidentification-iconic-iwo-jima-photo/story?id=38827872
https://abcnews.go.com/US/marines-investigating-misidentification-iconic-iwo-jima-photo/story?id=38827872


 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 
 

 

Thanks to Owen and Becky Bower and Sue Pardo for 

taking tickets to the Tailgate Party 

 

 

Many thanks to Dave Graminski, Ray Stanfield, John Paul 

Pardo, Kieth Laster, Scotty Benson, Rick Sparger, 

Mike Emerson, Jay Rowland and Ken Seal for 

preparing the food for the and cooking the food 

for the Tailgating  Party which was excellent.  

Proceeds for this event went to the toys for Tots. 

A total of $646.00 was contributed 

 

 

National awards  

1st place –Youth Activites -- Kieth Deliteris 

1
st
 place – Hospital, Welfare – Bobbie Sutton 

1
st
 place -  Americanism-RPSE Laurie Bailey 

3
rd

 place – Public Relations – John Tharp 

1
st
 place – VAVS  -PRPSE Fred Bolz 

 



 
UP COMING EVENTS 

Mark your calendar, watch for details, watch for additions. 

Friday nights     –  1930 hrs – Scotch Doubles, 8-ball Tournament 

Saturday nights – 2000 hrs – In House 8-ball Tournament 

November, 2019 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday 

  

 

 

 

 

 

LCCC 

1900 

      

 

 

1 Karaoke With 

2000-Red Fraley 

2 

 

3    

Free Pool 

 

4   

 

 

 

5 

Sons of the 

Confederacy 

1830 

6 Sub Vets 

Eboard 1900 

 

LCCC 

Meeting 

1900 

7       Marine Corps 

Birthday 

 

 

8 

 

Karaoke with 

Glenn Klette 

 

 

9 Disabled         

American        

Veterans 

 

Golf 

Tournment 

 

 

10 

 

Free Pool 
 

 

11          

 1200 

noonVETERANS 

DAY INDOOR 

PICNIC  

Vietnam 

Veterans Mtg 1800 

 

 

 

 

12     

Merry Widows 

Lunch 1130 

 

 

 

13    

 

14   SUBVET mtg 

 

 

 

 

15 Karaoke with 

2000-Red Fraley 

 

16   

 

17 

 

Free Pool 

 

18      

Home 

Committee - 1900 

 

19 

Unit 269 

meeting 

1830 

 

20 

 

Purple Hearts 

1900 

21   MCL meeting 

 

22 

 

Karaoke with 

Glenn Klette 

 

LCCC Mtg 

1200 Noon 

23 

  

24 

 

Free 

Pool 

25 26 

Sojourners 
Meeting 

1900 

27 

 

28 Have a great 

THANKSGIVING  

29 30 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
ΨWE NEED MORE SEA STORIES - DO YOU HAVE A SEA STORY OR FIELD STORY TO TELL? 

Are you enjoying our shipmate’s sea stories we are putting in our newsletter each month?  We have had a 
great response in our request for sea stories but have come to only having a few left to use.  Please send in your sea 
stories (your own experience, a military tale, poem or song) so we can have plenty to use in our future newsletters.   

Please send us a story or two of your best memories and we will print them in our newsletter.  Write a short 
paragraph or two and e-mail them to lbailey009@sc.rr.com with the subject line SEA/FIELD STORY FROM (NAME).  
You can also mail the stories to our home address (FRA Low Country Branch 269, Attn:  Laurie Bailey, 99 Wisteria Rd, 
Goose Creek, SC 29445) or leave in the pass down log at the FRA Home in an envelope marked Attn:  Laurie Bailey.  
These stories are history and we want to honor your memories by preserving them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

mailto:lbailey009@sc.rr.com
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NEWSLETTERS ARE SENT EVERY MONTH  
Shipmates AND auxiliary members, If you WISH or MUST have the monthly newsletter by “pony express” you MUST request it. 

The Branch has voted to cut printing and mailing expenses.    If you don’t own a computer, you obviously cannot see the newsletter online.  To 

receive it via “pony express”, you MUST submit IN WRITING your request to have it mailed. 

Put your name on the sign-up sheet on the bulletin board at The Home or mail your request to the Branch Secretary. 

   

 


